

BARE LEADS NATIONAL FRATERNITY

Professor John Winchell Bare pictured above was responsible for the installation at Youngstown College, of the Psi Gamma Chapter of Sigma Tau Delta, Honorary Professional English Fraternity. Prof. Bare, prior to his coming to Youngstown College was a member of the same fraternity which maintains a Kappa Alpha chapter at Simpson College, Indianola, Iowa. At the first meeting of the current semester, which was held on Wednesday, October 11, 1933, six of the original charter members were present. A local constitution, which is a supplement to the national constitution, and which was drawn up by Dean Eleanor North and Mrs. T. C. Muldoon, was read and approved at the initial meeting.

Officers of the Fraternity include Howard C. Aley, president; Charles J. Mulcahy, vice-president; Wilfried J. Myers, treasurer; and Wilma V. Starr, secretary.